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Ambassador Donald Hays Announces 
  

First Audit Results of BiH Telecom 
Companies in the Mid June  

 
Similar results as in power management (Elektroprivreda) are expected to be found 
during the audit of telecom and water management companies  

 
[P.8] Audit in BiH telecom companies has 
already started, and first results are 
expected in the mid June, Donald Hays, 
Principal Deputy High Representative in 
BiH told journalists. 
 
Certain results 
“I am sure we will find the same situation 
in telecom and water management 
companies as during the recent audit in 
three BiH power managements,” Hays 
said.  
He announced initiation of the Bulldozer 
Committee, phase II soon. As he said, 
results of the first Bulldozer phase raised a 
lot of interest in neighboring countries.  
“We received many requests from Greece, 
Macedonia, Ukraine, Croatia and other 
countries in the region, asking that we send 
them copies of the Bulldozer Committee 
project. In this, they see a way to initiate 
various changes in their societies,” Hays 
added. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Political forest 
Answering a journalist’s question about 
what can be done to prohibit export of logs 
from BiH, recently requested by the 
association “Drvo”, Hays said that there 
was no doubt that there were political 
interests behind illegal cutting of BiH 
forests and that the OHR would work 
together with BiH governments to resolve 
this problem. 




